
FPC Rahll Campus Board Report June 2024 
 

 
• Rahll Campus was approved to offer CNA. Christy met with perspective instructors 

regarding the program needs. Christy also met with local high schools regarding their 
interest in the CNA program. Dalhart ISD already has an independent program with 
which they will continue. Hartley, Texline, and Channing are interested in the program. 
They have 11 total students who have shown interest in taking this course during the 
school day. 

• Courtney Corrales and Christy Dovel attended the Texline High School awards program. 
Christy met with the high school counselor regarding their students’ dual credit needs for 
the 24-25 school year.  

• Met with Cassi, Dr. Carroll, and Larry Smith regarding EMT. 
• Christy contacted local first responders to invite them to an informational meeting 

regarding FPC offering EMT in the fall and Larry Smith will be the primary instructor.  
• Michele, Dr. Carrroll, and Christy held a TEAMS meeting with ATLO to discuss the 

learning platforms for TDCJ educational program.  
• Construction is progressing for the Diesel Mechanics Training Center on campus. They 

had a delay in construction due to a concrete structure under the construction site that had 
to be removed.  

• TCOLE Advisory Board meeting was held to discuss the audit and vote on new 
community members.  

• Courtney Corrales and Christy have been working on enrollment and degree plans.  
• CPR class was offered on campus. 
• Hosted the Water Festival on campus 
• Hosted Mental Health First Aid on campus. 
• UP Railroad, Hilmar, and DHCHD held classes on campus for their employees through 

continuing education. 
• Christy and Jennifer McDaniel attended the City Council Meeting. They discussed EDC 

providing matching funds with TWC/PRPC of $150,000 for HDJT Diesel Mechanics 
equipment grant. They approved for EDC to award FPC/Dalhart Education Foundation 
the matching funds if the grant is awarded. 

• Community Connect classes are going well. All classes are full, and we look forward to a 
full summer of classes. The Rahll campus is serving over 400 children this summer in 
summer camps.  

• Held preplanning meetings with Hartley ISD for fall P-Tech. 
• Held Rahll Campus Advisory Board meeting on June 11th.  
• First Responders meeting was held on June 11th for our area to provide information 

regarding the EMT program.  
 

 
Upcoming:  

• Hartley P-Tech Bridge June 18th and 19th  
• TCOLE Advisory Board Annual Meeting and Training on Rahll Campus July 9th 
• XIT Parade  



   

 

  

 



 

   

 


